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Fredericton, NB   E3A 3W9 
Phone:  453-5402     Fax:  444-5279 

Principal:  Jennifer Ward   Vice Principal :Kim Hawkes 
 
 

 

June 5th, 2019 

Dear Families,  

As the 2018-2019 school year comes to an end plans are underway for the 2019-2020 

school year.  During this school year we had a large number of families who did not pay for 

school supplies.  In order to ensure all students come to school with the supplies needed 

we are offering families three choices.  Please take a few minutes to decide which one you 

would like for your child.  Detach the form and return it to your child’s teacher by 

Wednesday, June 12th, 2019.   

All families who choose to pay the school supply fee ($45) will be required to do so by the 

end of September.  Families who choose to purchase their own supplies will be given a 

supply list with your child’s report card in June.  School supplies can be brought to school 

the night of Meet the Teacher, August 29th OR the first day of school, September 3rd.  If 

you would like to view the supply list for your child they will be posted to our website by 

the end of this week.   

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school.   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Option A:  I would like to have the school purchase my child’s school supplies ($45).  

Option B:  I would like to purchase my child’s schools supplies for September 3rd.   

Option C:  I would like to make alternative arrangements with my child’s school by June 

14th, 2019.  

 

My child’s name: _______________________ Parent’s Signature: _________________ 

 

 


